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July 12th 2023

Dear Members,
Renewal time has approached again already! I feel like this year has flown by, we have

overcome so much. While we have been busy getting our new executive members acquainted
with the way we do things around here, we managed to get a few things done.
We have decided that we will have auto deposit on memberships now, meaning if you are
sending us EMT for payment, it needs to be properly labeled so we can process your
membership efficiently. We have the payment requirements on our membership application and
We are also hoping to have a members only section where you can pay for your membership
immediately on our website.

With thorough thinking, we are trying our best to give you benefits with your
membership, like partnerships with different organizations. We are trying to partner with
Goodlife Fitness and Massage Addicts. We are welcoming ideas and places you would like us
to try and communicate with to get partnerships with.

We are so excited to offer a continuing education course at the St. Johns Convention
Centre on October 14th because we have not done anything for Dental Assistants Recognition
Week, we thought better late than never. We are also discussing doing an open house with
Dental Crafts, which would be a limited attendance event.

We are trying to get back to doing the things we love for our members. So please, if you
have any questions, comments or concerns, reach out. We are up and running with our cell
phone, so please do not hesitate to text or call if you need anything at all, or if you have
questions or comments! 709-771-0337

My promise to you, as the president, is to be here at your disposal, whenever, wherever.

Remember: we are all in this same boat, in the same rough water.. Together!

Kindest Regards,
Robyn Brown, RDA
NLDAA President
CDAA Vice President

& The Executive Committee

Robyn Brown - President | Amanda Hart - Vice President | Brianna Connock - Secretary
Chelsea Pittman - Treasurer/Member at Large | Yolanda Bliss - Treasurer


